Mr. John W. Bunn.
Dean of Men.
Stanford University,
California.

Dear Johnson

The copy of your new book which I sent to you a few days ago for you to autograph was returned to me in this morning's mail, without the autograph.

Doubtless you intended to autograph it, but got so busy with other things that you thought you had done so. Anyhow, I am returning the book to you and hope that you will be good enough to autograph it for me.

With boot wishes, I am

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education and Recreation, Varsity Basketball Coach